
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT 
PROPOSED ROAD NAME “SIKH LANE” 

 
Notice is given that the Shire of Irwin has received a request to name the lane that runs east off 
Hepburn Street, Dongara (in between Smith Street and Moreton Terrace) as SIKH LANE. 
 
Alternate names of ‘Punjab’ and ‘Sojan’ are also proposed should ‘Sikh’ not be approved. 
 
Details of the proposed road names are available for inspection at the Shire Administration Office 
at 11-13 Waldeck Street, Dongara which is open Monday to Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm or can be 
downloaded from the Shire of Irwin website at www.irwin.wa.gov.au 
 
Submissions on the road names may be submitted to the Shire of Irwin in writing on or before 
Tuesday 25th June 2024. 
 
Please call 9927 0000 or email reception@irwin.wa.gov.au for further information. 
 
SHANE IVERS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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